™ 4/27/10 Board Hearing
= AR 2121

CABZT2iPoliey

Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

From: Gary Hunter <cah47@pacbell.net>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
CC: <mlennihan@lennihan.net>

Date: 3/25/2010 6:14 PM

Subject: AB 2121 Policy

Chairman Charles R. Hoppin and Members
State Water Resources Control Board

We are in support of James A. Jordan Chair, Board of Directors The Sea Ranch Water Company letter of March 23, 2010
regarding the extension of time for the implementation of AB 2121. Specifically we ask that the implementation be in a reasonable
manner and your attention to the 3 bullet points on the second page of his lefter.

[t should be noted that The Sea Ranch is one of the most environmentally conscience communities in the country and support
instream flows in Northern California. Yet it's important to realize our concems and overall impact on unilateral implementation of
AB 2121 without reviewing our concerns,

Sincerely,

Gary & Carol Hunfer

Hunter Enterprise, a professional environmental consulting firm
41309 West Wind

The Sea Ranch, CA 95497
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